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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Well, the new school year is off and running and so are we as a chap-
ter!  We have our meetings schedule for the entire year, our pro-
grams are being lined out by our fabulous 1st Vice President – Derry 
Summer, we have our first-year teacher gifts up set up for the first 
month and are ready to begin collecting more supplies now, we have 
a tentative Spring Market planned and the Poinsettia fundraiser just 
about set up!  Your board members have been super hard at work 
getting things ready for this new year! 

We plan to have all our meetings in person currently.  We do ask any 
member that feels sick to attend virtually.  Each meeting will have a 
virtual Zoom link sent out the day before the meeting.  So if you are 
not comfortable attending in person, don’t feel well, or it just works 
better for your schedule, please plan to attend via Zoom!! 

Committees!!  We will review our committee at our first meeting and 
will be looking for help with our fundraising committee for sure! We 
want to be able to give out both senior scholarships and a member’s 
scholarship this year.  So please if you have a few hours each month 
you can dedicate to helping that would be AMAZING. 

Despite being virtual last year, we gained a few new members!!  Yay 
Sisters for your hard making sure that still happened.  This year we 
need to make a special effort to ensure that our new members are 
showed just how amazing it is to be a part of DKG- but specifically 
Lambda Delta.  If you are seasoned member, please take some time 
at our meetings to greet new members and share with them our 
experience and expertise.  

Please be sure to review the rest of the newsletter for important 
dates, announcements, and fun facts!! 

I can’t wait to see you all very soon.  - Roni Jo Frazier 
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“I like a teacher who gives you something to take home to think about  
besides homework.”   - Lily Tomlin 

 

Poinsettia plants are beautiful and hardy plants, florist-quality,  
grown by the Brookwood Community. Our goal this year is to sell 150  
poinsettias! Plants are 6-inch pots.  Each red poinsettia includes a gold  
pot cover. Excellent for family or friends as a gift or for holiday decorating! 

Watch for an email including a Google Order Form coming out soon.   
Submit your own order and also take orders from friends, family & co-workers! 

  
Price:    $17.00 each - Includes tax and delivery  
to the purchaser’s school or home address !!! 

  
Pre-orders and payments will be taken September 15 - October 20, 2021.   
Plants will be delivered during the week of November 29 – December 3.    

Questions?   Contact Mary at 281-797-2749 
Watch your email for more information and the Google Order Form 

This is a great fundraiser and holiday event and all proceeds will help to fund our annu-
al  scholarships to students from our area who aspire to become educators. 

  
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

 

2021-2022 SERVICE PROJECT 

Launching our Lambda Delta Fall Fundraiser 

Poinsettias for the Holiday Season 

Pre-Orders Underway Soon 

All proceeds benefit Lambda Delta Student Scholarships 

We will continue to collect school supplies 

for new teachers. Please bring donations to 

chapter meetings each month. If you are 

unable to make chapter meeting, they can 

be dropped of at Bloom Consulting Offices 

8810 Will Clayton Pkwy, Suite E, Humble 

TX 77338. If needed, we can also arrange a 

porch pick-up.  

 

We have an abundance of books that were 

collected last year that we were not able to 

deliver. At this time, we will discontinue 

collecting books until we can distribute the 

ones that we have.  

MISSION  

STATEMENT 

Mission Statement: The Delta 
Kappa Gamma  

Society International  
promotes professional and  

personal growth of  
women educators and excel-

lence in education. 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

*Meetings will be held at the Humble ISD Instructional Support Center. A Zoom 

link will be sent out for virtual participants* 

September 21, 2021 

October 29, 2021 

November 16, 2021 

December - party - to be determined 

January 18, 2022 

February 15, 2022 

March 15, 2022 

April - Founders' Day Banquet - to be determined 

August 

Leslie Johnson  - August 1 

Robin Sulpizio  - August 1 

Judy Dunnegon  - August 4 

Chris Peace  - August 10 

Mary Widmier  - August 12 

Bonnie Longnion  - August 13 

Clemmie Mann  - August 23 

September 

Teri Millier  - September 16 

Derry Summer  - September 23 

Caryn Uttenwieler  - September 24 

 

 

 

MEETING DATES  
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YOUR ORGANIZATION 

 NEWSLETTER  SUBMISSIONS 

Please send news submissions,  

additions or corrections for  

The Ledger to:   

Leslie Johnson @  

Lambdadeltacsecretary@gmail.com 

 

              

 

 

Lambda Delta Officers 
 

President: Roni Jo Frazier 
1st Vice President: Derry Summer 
2nd Vice President: Mary Widmier 
Recording Secretary: Quinn Perkins 

Corresponding Secretary: Leslie Johnson 

Treasurer: Rhian Webb 

Parliamentarian/Membership Chair: Carol 
Smith 

Stay Connected 

https://www.dkgtexas.org/  

https://www.dkg.org/  

https://www.astef.org/ 

www.dkglambdadelta.weebly.com  

 


